
Mrs. Kidder’s FRIDAY News 

1ST AND 2ND GRADE     MAY 3, 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

 We were all so proud of the students last night.  The performance went very well. 

Because of rehearsals, we did not get to all of our subjects every day.   The 1st graders 

have finished their math books!  700 pages of math is an accomplishment.  2nd graders 

have more to do, but we will keep working at it.  2nd graders are working on money, 

which is a great skill to practice at home. Put out some change, and have them count it. 

Spelling Words 

  1st Grade 
 

 

Spelling Words 

2nd Grade 

________________ 

 

 

 

THIS WEEK’S MEMORY VERSE 

“Your word have I treasured in my heart, that I may not sin against You.”   

Psalm 119:11 

MAP TESTING:  I am sending home the results of the map 

testing. 

SPELLING:  I will be using the next 3 weeks to review words; we 

will have no new spelling lists.   

ALL SCHOOL FIELD TRIP:  Next Friday, we will be taking the 

whole school to South Haven for Pioneer Days.  If you are 

planning to go with us as a driver, please do not wait until Friday 

to let us know.  Mrs. Scott is trying to get the drivers all organized 

so we will be ready for Friday morning. 

We will be leaving after chapel (about 9am) and returning by 

3pm.  We will be stopping for ice cream on the way home.    

VESPERS:  Please check out the school newsletter for info about 

our school vespers coming up.  We would love to have you all 

there. 

READING:  Continue to have your child read at home every day. I 

am hoping you will check out summer reading at the 

library.  It is a great way to motivate your child to read 

during the summer months.    

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 


